
Parents & Guardians, 
On Thursday, October 8th, Auburn Career Center will be conducting virtual parent-teacher 
conferences.  The invitation to sign up for a time slot went out last week. During your scheduled 
time go to the Auburn Career Center website,  www.auburncc.org  and click on Learn More  

 
this will open up a pdf file for the links to join the teachers Virtual Meeting space.   
 
Click on the Join Microsoft 
Teams Meeting link for 
your child’s 
instructor/program.  You 
should be taken to a 
webpage that looks like 
this: 
 
 
 
 
If you do not have Teams, 
then click on Continue on 
this browser to open the 
meeting.  The instructor 
will let you into the 
meeting at your time slot 
when they have finished 

http://www.auburncc.org/


the previous conference session.  
We appreciate your patience and 
understanding as we work through 
virtual parent-teacher 
conferences.  
 
 If you have difficulties getting into 
the meeting, please email the 
instructor, by clicking on their 
name and they can call you during 
your conference time.  
 

You can also email the teacher if you would like to schedule a phone conference if you did not 
sign up for a virtual meeting by clicking on their name in the Parent Teacher Conferences Teams 
Link3.PDF.  Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns by calling the high school 
office at 440-357-7542.   


